Republic of the Philippines
Department of Finance
INSURANCE COMMISSION
1071 United Nations Avenue, Manila

NOTICE TO THE PUBLIC

Notice is hereby given that the Insurance Commission has LIFTED the Cease
and Desist Order issued against PHILIPPINES INTERNATIONAL LIFE
INSURANCE COMPANY, INC. and RELEASED the company from
conservatorship effective _ 30 JUNE 2025

For the public’s information and guidance.

REYNK) A. REGALADO

Insurance Commissioner
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